
 

 

 

 

Date: -21st June, 2019 

The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
BandraKurla complex, Bandra-East 
Mumbai-400 051 
Stock code: STARCEMENT 
 
BSE Limited 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 
Stock code:540575 
 
Dear Sir(s), 

Subject:  Outcome of the meeting of the Board of Directors held on 21st June, 2019 

We wish to inform you that the Company had intimated to the Stock Exchanges vide its 

letter dated 17th May, 2018 about a proposal for amalgamation of Megha Technical & 

Engineers Private Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company with the Company. 

The Company has however not been able to proceed with the filing of the Scheme due to 

certain technical constraints. The Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held 

today, i.e., 21st June, 2019 has unanimously decided not to proceed with the Scheme of 

Amalgamation and to withdraw the Scheme.  

Request you to kindly take the same in your record. 

Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully 
For Star Cement Limited 

21-06-2019

X
Debabrata Thakurta

Company Secretary

Signed by: DEBABRATA THAKURTA  
Debabrata Thakurta 
(Company Secretary) 
 
 
 
 


